
 

AUSTRAL CENTRE EXTENSION OF HOURS 

 

Assalamu Alaikum Parents/Guardians,  

We hope this letter reaches you in the best of faith and health. 

We are writing to inform you about the timetable changes that will occur in Term 3. 

Our Term 3 class timetable will be adjusted for the lessons missed in Ramadan, Eid 

Al-Fitr, COVID closure and the lessons that will be missed due to the Day of Arafat 

and Eid Al-Adha.  

Please note, the Day of Arafat and Eid Al Adha will occur in Week 2, Term 3 (week 

starting Monday 19
th
 July 2021). All classes will be cancelled.  

From Week 3, Term 3 (week starting Monday 12
th
 July 2021), classes will be 

extended an extra half an hour (30 minutes) every Monday and Wednesday. This 

will occur until the end of the term. Additional catch up classes will held on Saturday 

during the school holiday period.  

*Due to the extension of COVID restrictions, Week 1, Term 3, classes have been cancelled. 

We are unable to provide a catch up lesson for this week. Students will not be charged for 

this week. Term 3 will be charged as a 9 week term.  

 

It is required that you continue to send your child to their class/es to ensure their 

learning is not disrupted and they are equipped to continue their studies in Term 4. 

If you have any questions, or would like more information, please do not hesitate to 

contact us on 0420 882 755 or email austral@alfirdaus.com.au.   

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Austral Management 

Alfirdaus  College 
 

Week 1* Week 2 
Week 3 to  
Week 10 

Holiday Holiday 

14/7 - 18/7 19/7 – 25/7 26/7 – 19/9 Saturday 25/9 Saturday 2/10 

OFF OFF Extra 30mins Catch Up Catch Up 

OFF OFF 
4:15pm – 
6:15pm 

9:30am – 
12pm 

9:30am – 
11:30pm 

Closed Closed Austral Liverpool Liverpool 


